
Our Case Number: ABP-307652-20 

Date: 3oth May 2022 

An 
Bord 
Pleanala 

Re: Construction of the Boyne Greenway, pedestrian and cycleway linking Orogheda Town in Co. Louth 
to Mornington Village in Co. Meath 
Townlands at Ship Street In Drogheda, Co. Louth to Mornington Village in Co. Meath 

Dear Madam, 

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed 
development and will take It into consideration in its determination of the matter. 

Please note that the proposed development shall not be carried out unless the Board has approved it 
with or without modifications. 

If you have any queries in relation to the matter, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. 

Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or 
telephone contact with the Board. 

Yours faithfully, 

£?a �o;;:.;. /hf&
Executive Officer 
Direct Line: 01-873 7250 
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An Bord Pleanala, 
64, Marlborough Street, 
Dublin 1. 

Dear Sir, 

Re: Construction of Boyne Greenway -
Drogheda to Mornington. Co.Meath 

Ref: ABP 307652-20 

 

16th May 2022

Further to my letter of 2stt' August 2020, re the above, I wish to reiterate that 
I am objecting, in the strongest possible terms, to this Greenway being 
constructed along Tower Road, Momlngton. 

I further wish to emphasise that f!Q resident of Tower Road is in favour of 
this development along our road. 

All the homes on Tower Road are owner-occupied. A great deal of hard work 
and effort have been expounded to own our own homes. We feel so let down 
that after all our striving our homes will be devalued by this proposal - who, if 
they could avoid it - would want to live on a road that has a boardwalk? 
There will be no Greenway as this proposed walkway will stop at Tower 
Cross, and Is therefore tarmac all the way. From there it Is Inevitable that 
walkers wlll proceed through Boyne SPA and SAC and erode the dunes in the 
process. 

During Covld when large numbers were not at work we got a taste of what a 
Boardwalk would bring us - large numbers of people who, when finding no 
tollet facilities available, avail of the duns as toilets. This is not acceptable. 





I, together with my neighbours on Tower Road, am appealing to An Bord 
Pleanala to refuse permission for this destructive project. Our future well­
being depends on your doing so. 

Yours sincerely, 
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